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Members and staff of the Transportation Commission,

According to the city’s Complete Green Streets policy, Pflaum Road is on the All-Ages-and-Abilities
bike network, that is, a street where policy is “to prioritize high-comfort bikeways.” However, the
city is proposing to add a “door zone,” unprotected bike lane, squeezed in between car parking on
one side and car traffic on the other.

As a 78-year-old senior who biked almost 7,000 miles last year | do not want to see biking made less
safe than what was initially proposed. Please do not approve the “door zone” in an area already
designated as “high comfort” for biking.

Given the Trump administration’s reckless and irresponsible attempts to destroy our climate,
Madison must do everything it can with an eye toward encouraging biking, not motor vehicles.

Sincerely,

Richard D. Smith
315 Virginia Terrace
Madison, WI 53726
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